Mississippi

Post Office Box 647
Laurel, Mississippi 39441

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received by the City of Laurel for Annual Fire
Extinguisher Inspection, Annual Fire Alarm Inspection, and Wet Sprinkler Inspection for
the safety of city buildings.

Said bids are to be filed with the City Clerk at City Hall at 401 N. 5th Avenue, Laurel,
Mississippi, by 11:00 A.M. on Thursday, October 23, 2025 at which time bids will be
publicly opened.

Bids must be submitted on City bid form. Bidder must plainly mark outside of
envelope "Sealed Bids for City of Laurel Fire Extinguisher Inspection”,

For additional information, you may contact the City Clerk's office at telephone
(601) 428-6434.

If you do not submit a bid or send a correspondence, you will be removed from the
bid mailing list. You can submit correspondences to kristaljones@laurelms.com or Post
Office Box 647 Laurel, MS 39441.

The City of Laurel reserves the right to reject any and all bids. Any bid marked "call
for price" will not be considered. Bids submitted without proof of liability insurance
will not be considered.

This the 02nd day of September, A.D., 2025. Kristal A. Jones
AT City Clerk
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